
 
 
 
 
September 19, 2007 
 
 
Honorable Mayor Hanks and Council Members; 
 
The Rapid City Historic Preservation Commission would like your 
approval to place the Historic Pap Madison Cabin as an individual  
contributor on the National Historic Register of Historic Places. This  
building is now located in Haley Park, and is used for storage by the  
Rapid City Parks Dept. The Pap Madison Cabin is the oldest building in  
Rapid City and deserves this honor. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Ken Loeschke 
Chairman: RCHPC 
 
 


